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If you have any questions or need assistance, please let us help!  
When you visit the Welcome Centre, located by the main entrance, you'll 
find helpful people to answer any questions you may have about the 
Edmonton Church of God. You'll also receive a first-time visitor gift as a 
thank you for being with us today. 
 
If you would like to share your contact information, if  
you have any further questions, or if you wish to meet 
with one of our pastors, please fill out a Connection Card  
in the seat pocket in front of you, on our Church Center  
App, or scan the QR-Code found here. For all other  
inquiries, email office@edmontonchurchofgod.com. 
 
 

 

L o o k i n g a h e a d …  
 

Should the Lord lay it on your heart to make a 
donation, you are able to do this securely online via e-
transfer or credit card, by mailing a cheque to the 
church, or in person at the Welcome Centre. 

• April 8 – Monthly Ladies’ Bible Study at 7:00 PM 
• July 2-5 – VBS for children 
• August 31 – September 1 – Church Conference and 75th anniversary 
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LBS SPRING BRUNCH 

 

All women are invited to the annual Ladies’ Bible Study Spring Brunch 
on Saturday, April 13 from 9:15 AM – 12:00 PM for a time of food, 
fellowship, testimonies, and encouragement in the faith.  Please register 
online or visit the Welcome Centre. 

 
 

EXPLORE SEMINAR 
 

What is the history of the Edmonton Church of God (ECOG)?  What are 
our core beliefs?  How can I find my place at ECOG? 
 
These questions will be addressed in this five-session series beginning 
on Sunday, April 14 at 11:15 AM and continuing bi-weekly. Visitors and 
newer congregants are invited to attend this seminar, and it is a pre-
requisite for most volunteer positions in the church. Please register 
online or at the Welcome Centre by April 7. 

 
 

BAPTISM 
 

A baptism is being planned for Sunday, April 28 as part of the 10:00 AM 
worship service. If you would like to become baptized, please contact 
Pastor Ryan by April 14 (rhenkelmann@edmontonchurchofgod.com). 
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A n n o u n c e m e n t s  
 

C h i l d c a r e  d u r i n g  S u n d a y  W o r s h i p  
No supervised childcare will be available today, Easter Sunday.  The 
childcare room will be open for parents to supervise their children 
ages 3 and under. 

Easter Sunday  
Worship Service  10:00 AM 
  
No Sunday School    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

W e d n e s d a y  
Bible Study & Prayer 

7:00 PM 
 
 

T h u r s d a y  
Men’s Sports Fellowship 

7:00 PM 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

F r i d a y  
DELTA Bible Club 

6:00 PM 
 

Jr. and Sr. High Youth  
7:30 PM 

 

Young Adults 
7:30 PM 

 
 

S u n d a y  
Worship Service  

10:00 AM  
 

Sunday School 
10:30 AM 
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